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Reindeer Run and Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 16th December we will be holding our annual Reindeer Run in 
conjunction with Bolton Hospice.  This will involve the whole school including our 
Nursery children who attend on this day. 
 
The children will run round the track as follows: 
 
Nursery and Reception  1 lap 
Year 1 and 2 2 laps 
Year 3 and 4  4 laps 
Year 5 and 6 5 laps 
 
If the weather is not suitable to go outside we will be holding Reindeer Aerobics in 
the hall. 
 
To help raise much needed money and awareness for Bolton Hospice, we are 
suggesting a donation of £1 per child, alternatively a sponsorship form will be sent 
home if your child wishes to ask family and friends for sponsorship. 
 
All children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper and they will be provided with a 
Reindeer headband to make the event even more fun.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Done 
Head of School 
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